
West End Security Upgrade. 

 

Power Jointing (2018) Limited 

West End, Kaikoura, Canterbury 

25/11/24 – 29/11/24 (7:00am – (9:00pm) 

 

Dear Residents, 

Subject: Notification of Upcoming Construction Work on State Highway 1 (SH1) 

 

We would like to inform you about upcoming construction activities that will affect traffic and access in your area. 

Beginning on 25/11/24, contractors will be trenching across the northbound lane of State Highway 1 (SH1) and 

including the turning pockets. This work will take place over 3 days, 

 

The trenching and sealing of the road will occur on the same day to minimize disruptions. Please note that for 

West End, we will be working on one side of the road at a time. For Whaleway Station Road, excavation will take 

place within the carriageway.  

While we aim to keep traffic flowing smoothly, we ask that you remain cautious and vigilant during this period.  

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we undertake this necessary maintenance. Should you 

have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Bennie 

TMP Designer 

Qualis 

 

 

24 Hour TTM Contact: 

Power Jointing Ltd: 

Peka Evans 0226461909 


